Lick Creek PTO NEEDS You!
Join Today!

Are you interested in helping Lick Creek School while
connecting with other parents who are passionate
about our school? If so, we hope you will consider

_beoommg a member of our 2025 - 2026 PTO team!

There are many ways to help with PTO, i.e., bringing new ideas to the meetings,

volunteering at events, helping with Fall Festival, etc. PTO’s largest fundraiser is the Fall
Festival. Through fundraising and your volunteer time, PTO is able to assist with various
activities, such as field trips, hosting free Reading Nights/Breakfast with Santa, offering

rewards for student participation (A/R, etc.), providing classroom/school equipment and

materials and much more! We hope to work together to create the best learning
atmosphere for our children. Your time can be as little or as much as you like. Many

hands make light work!

Please complete the registration form below! Thank you!

Name: Child's Name: Child's Grade:
Address: Phone: Is texting ok? Yes No
Email Address: Best day of the week for meetings: Best time of day for meetings:

Please indicate the areas you are willing to help:

OServing as a PTO Officer

OFundraising

OAssisting with a Family Reading Night and/or Book Fairs
OSell school spirit items at games and events

OFall Festival committee

OPlease list any other areas you would be willing to assist:

OSuggestions/Ideas for PTO




